Steven Seee

]
From: Creighton Condon <condoncreighton@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 8, 2025 10:32 AM
To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: CRMC

| am writing to express support for either H5706 or H5453. Unfortunately | am traveling and cannot join the meeting
tonight.

Qur coastal resources are a crown jewel of the State and critical to our environment. Having political appointees has
undermined the effectiveness of CRMC, has led to inconsistent enforcement and has lead to a (deserved) lack of trust in
all processes CRMC. It is critical that trust be restored and the CRMC be reformed and professionalized.

| would favor H5706 given the importance of the work done by the CRMC and the importance | place on this body being
entirely independent and transparent.

Thank you for your consideration.

Creighton Condon
Jamestown

Sent from my iPad



